
Blast Info for Sunday 11/11 

Hi Rescue Families! 

This is Dustin Haley with some important information for you as we prepare for the upcoming week.  

Please read below: 

 Parent-Teacher Conferences – We will be holding conferences during November 13th through 

the 16th.  We will be on the Minimum Day schedule for the entire week to accommodate the 

conferences.  Grades K-5 will arrive at normal time and will be dismissed 

at 12:45pm.  Transitional Kindergarten will follow their normal schedule (8:45am – 

12:05pm).  Please make pick up arrangements for your student(s).   

 

 Thanksgiving Break - Thanksgiving Break is scheduled for 11/19-11/23.  There will be no 
classes during that time.  School will resume on Monday, November 26th.  Enjoy the time 
off with your family and friends! 
 

 Dine Out this Week! – Need a break from cooking?  The next Rescue Dine Out is scheduled for 

this Wednesday, November 14th from 4:00pm to 10:00pm at Wally’s Pizza in Cameron Park. This 

is a great opportunity to eat some good pizza and support our school.  A percentage of the 

proceeds will go to our school.  Please see the attached flyer for more information.  Thank you 

for supporting us!   

 

 Yearbook Purchase – Still haven't ordered your student's yearbook? Go 

to ybpay.lifetouch.com and enter code 2517019 to order at the lowest price of the year. 

Currently, softback books are only $18 and hard covers are $23. On December 3, all prices go 

up. This year's book highlights the 60 years since Rescue School first opened its doors.  Don't 

wait and pay more later! 

 

 PTC General Meeting Rescheduled – Due to Thanksgiving Break, the PTC general meeting will 

be rescheduled for Tuesday, November 27th at 7:00pm in the staffroom.  We would love to have 

you attend! 

 

 See’s Candy – Just in time for the holidays, See’s Candy is back and better than ever!  From 

November 1st – 23rd, order all of your favorite sweets at www.rescueptc.com.  Orders will be 

delivered directly to school and passed out before Winter Break.  Yum! 

 

 Get Connected – Are you on Facebook and want to know more about Rescue School?  Please 

like the PTC Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/RescueElementaryPtc/ to get regular 

updates on events and activities.    
 

Thank you for attending conferences this week and supporting your student’s education.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.   

Happy Thanksgiving! 
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Dustin Haley  

Principal 


